
January 11, 2018 
 
Dear Odem-Edroy ISD Parents: 
 
With respect to all students and staff on our campuses, we will  no 
longer be accepting Valentine’s Day deliveries. 
In the best interest of all of our students, the factors determining this 
decision are listed below. 
 

 Educational Disruption for both teaching and learning 

 Not all students receive deliveries and this presents multiple 
problems 

 Safety issues on our busses with oversized objects, balloons, etc.  
  
Thank you very much for your understanding, support and cooperation. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
OEISD Campus Principals: 
Esmeralda Martinez-Odem Elementary 
Jana Kieschnick-Odem Intermediate 
Traci Pogue- Odem Junior High 
Yolanda Alvaro- Odem High School 
 
 
 
 


